

Back to school news Sept 2023

Everyone has settled into the new term. 
Friday 29 September  - St Brigid’s Infants Go Gold.  
September is Childhood Cancer Awareness Month. This is a cause close to our hearts here in St Brigid’s Infant School as two of our former pupils, now in St Fergal’s, have been on that journey.  
We invite all children, staff and parents can wear something gold or glittery.  Staff will have buckets in the yard in the morning and afternoon if anyone would like to make a donation.   We will be cheering on the boys and parents from St Fergal’s as they pass our school on their walk of glory.  We may even join them for part of the route.

Class Dojo
Have you have signed up to Class Dojo.  This is the way you can keep in touch with class news, homework, updates and photos of the children’s learning.  The teachers will check Dojo when the children have gone home.  

Attendance 
Please call the office at 8348770 if your child is sick to make sure the absence is correctly recorded.  
Class attendance awards will be given out at Assembly on Friday morning.   We will also note the names of the children with perfect attendance in the month of September and post the list in the noticeboard in the entrance alley.
Children may only be collected early in exceptional circumstances.  They miss out on their learning and friendships if they are regularly taken out of school early. 

School year 2024/2025
Starting 6th November, we will be taking applications for Junior Infants, Early Start and one place in our ASD class for 2024/2025 school year. Our Admissions policy is available to view on our website www.stbrigidsinfantschool.ie.   Please note that an Eircode is required as well as PPS number and birth cert with each application. 

